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Subject arrested for multiple counts of Burglary and Unlawful Entry into Motor Vehicles 

 

(Jamestown, ND) On May 2, 2022, at 0748 hrs., the Jamestown Police Department received a 

report of a vehicle that had been broken into sometime overnight in the 1500 block of 5 Ave SW.  

An officer responded to investigate the report.  While taking the initial report, a neighbor in the 

same area reported their vehicle and garage had also been broken into overnight.  Several items 

were stolen from the vehicles and garage.   

 

This area is within a several block radius of southwest Jamestown which has had a total of 5 

burglaries and 7 vehicles broken into since April 26,2022.  There were several similarities in all 

the cases.  

 

As the investigation continued, a possible suspect was identified.  The suspect resides in 

southwest Jamestown, where these crimes were being committed.  Officers were able to place 

the suspect in the 1500 block of 5 Ave SW at the time the crimes were being committed on May 

2, 2022.  The suspect was located, and a probation search of his residence was conducted.  

During the search, several items were in the suspect’s possession which had been reported stolen 

during some of the previously reported burglaries and car break-ins.   

 

The suspect was identified as 28-year-old Alexander Michael Emmons of Jamestown.  Emmons 

was arrested on suspicion of 2 counts of Burglary and 4 counts of Unlawful Entry into a Motor 

Vehicle.  He was transported to Stutsman County Corrections, where he awaits formal charges.   

 

All the incidents remain under investigation and other charges are possible.  The Jamestown 

Police Department was assisted by the ND Department of Corrections & Rehabilitation.     
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